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We already have a plan that is better than this proposal.  

HCP protects habitat, water, old-growth forests, and land fior recreation. 

We do not want to open the door to clear-cutting and allowing the timber industry to 

wreak havoc on nature. 

Oregon's greatest assest are natural; people come from all over the world to enjoy 

our wilderness. 

HB 3103 is a bad idea and would harm our economy and our resistance to the 

climate crisis. 

Let's help our state be a leader for climate recovery. 


